
Denver Water received approval on Sept. 17, 2013, from Boulder County to 
develop a small test quarry near Gross Reservoir Dam. This will allow us to 
study the potential to produce sand and gravel on site for the proposed 
enlargement of Gross Reservoir. Information related to this permit can be 
reviewed at bouldercounty.org.

Flood damage to roadways in the area has delayed the start of this work. 
We expect this project to begin before the end of the year.

Several small blasts will be required to accomplish this work. We will send 
you the blasting schedule by mail prior to beginning work. Because the 
schedule can change, we also would like to send you an email the day  
prior to each blast, and email you with any schedule changes to keep  
you up to date. To receive these updates, please email:  
publicinformation@denverwater.org. 

For questions regarding this project, please contact Joe Sloan at the email 
listed above, or call 303-628-6320. Project information is available at 
denverwater.org/moffat.
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